Massachusetts Department of Environmental Protection

Bureau of Resource Protection – Water Supply

Central Regional Office

627 Main Street

Worcester, MA 06108

(508) 792-7650

Public Notice

An application is now pending with the Department of Environmental Protection for an Approval to Site a Source Greater Than 70 Gallons per Minute for a proposed public water supply well in Northbridge, MA by the Riverdale Water Company.  Additional information may be obtained from: Jayne Knott, 583 Linwood Avenue, Whitinsville, MA 01588.  The 21-day public comment period commences with the date of this public notice and comments should be sent to the above DEP office.  

